


4. The facilities being proposed are only for the benefit of the residents who live in the
proposed developments.

5. There has been little to no consultation with the community.

6. The existing facilities/infrastructure cannot support this large an increase in
population.

Thank you.    

Esther Freedman
 Campbell Avenue, Thornhill,ON

 


